
St. Maurice Catholic Church 
202 East Jackson St. / P.O. Box 206 

Brewton, AL    36427-0206 

                     Rectory:             251-867-5189 

                     Pastor:   Rev. Patrick J. Madden 

                     Fr. Pat’s cell # 251-769-3324 
                     pshamrock72011@gmail.com                                                       

                                         Deacon Stephen Tidwell Deacon Stephen Tidwell Deacon Stephen Tidwell Deacon Stephen Tidwell---- 251 251 251 251----369369369369----3157315731573157 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Sat. 5-5:30 PM and anytime by appointment 
BAPTISM: Please contact pastor when you anticipate a baptism in the near future. 
WEDDINGS: Please contact pastor/ or deacon at least 6 months prior to the anticipated date 
and meet with him for preparation. 
ILLNESS: Please contact the Rectory & leave a message, or call Fr. Pat’s cell number, when a 
parishioner is ill or in the hospital. 

 
PARISH COUNCIL MEMBERS                                      Finance Committee 

 Kelly Davis – Communications 251-363-9362                    Ann Peach -  251-363-3313 
       Allison Nalty – Social             251-363-3036                                 Johnny Allan - 251-538-1126 
 Deacon Steve Tidwell                251-369-3157 

 Wiley Downing – Finance          251-362-0166  

 Trish Noble – Youth  251-564-4404 
   

 

Daily Mass – Monday & Friday 11:30am (please call if 
attending- Fr. Pat’s cell #)  
 

          WEEKEND MASSES:  Saturday, 6:00 PM; Sunday, 8:30 AM 
Hispanic Mass – Second and Last Sunday of the Month 

 
SEPTEMBER 19 8:30 AM MASS 
SEPTEMBER 26 8:30AM MASS – NO SPANISH MASS 
OCTOBER 3 8:30AM  MASS 
OCTOBER 10 8:30 AM MASS ( FR. CONRY)/ SPANISH MASS 11AM – FR. MESA 
OCTOBER 17 8:30AM 
 
 
 

 
 
 

           TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN                           

                       ORDINARY TIME 
                  SEPTEMBER 26, 2021 
 
COLLECTION RESULTS: SEPTEMBER 19- $2,356.00,          DEBT  

REDUCTION: $10.00                         WE                  HAVE a parish 

website:  
www.saintmauricebrewton.org log on and watch us grow.  

. Our Parish Religious Education will start again for the 

school year 2021-2022 ; on October 31. Plans are being 
made to have a parish breakfast following the Sunday 
Mass at 8:30am. We still need 3 new teachers: preK-1, 
(4, 5, 6) grades and High School teacher. Parents are 
asked to registrar their children on the weekend of 
October 9 & 10. 
 

.  In today’s first reading we hear the story of two of 

Moses’s friend, Eldad and Medad, who missed the 
gathering when the LORD bestowed the spirit of 
prophesy on all the elders. Yet the spirit of the Lord came 
to rest on them as well. Let us keep in mind all those who 
are not with us today, for whatever reason, and pray that 
the Holy Spirit may bear fruit in them as well as all of us. 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
  
 
           
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                   
           
 

 
       
 
 

 
           

 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


